
  
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Burgess for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 20 September 2018  

   

Question (1) How many applications to close streets for Playing Out 

events have there been this year? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many applications were granted, and how many 

refused? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many approved events went ahead? 

Answer (3)  
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